ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

The Indo-U.S. Subcommission on Education and Culture was the principal source of funds for the Law and Social Change Seminar. The Fletcher School of Law and Diplomacy, Tufts University, provided a pleasant ambiance for the meetings in its newly constructed Cabot Center.

Mr. Ted Tanen, the American Executive Secretary, was our main contact with the Subcommission. He facilitated all of our activities with the gentle, warm, good grace which characterize all of his actions.

In India Dr. S.N. Jain, the late Director of the Indian Law Institute organized, in cooperation with the Indian Secretariat of the Subcommission the Indian participation in the Seminar. It was with great sadness that we learned of his untimely accidental death prior to the publication of these proceedings.

Ms. Christine Dalby was extremely helpful in the preparatory stages of the conference. Karen Henderson spent three months transcribing the tape recordings of the Seminar. Polly Diven did the initial draft and editing based upon the papers and supplemented by the tape recordings of the conference. Sandra Pralong then prepared the penultimate draft of the text.

Pauline Wang and Barbara Fennessy were essential in turning hand-written and amended statements into final copy on word processors. Copy editing and supervision of text through production was done very painstakingly by Thomas Paul of the Indian Law Institute.